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Frequently asked Questions for the Mead After School Program

1. If my student isn’t in the Mead School District, are they allowed to participate?

a. No. This program is designated for students within the Mead School District.

2. Are scholarships available for this program?

a. Yes. You will have to apply for a scholarship through our website; if the
scholarship is granted, it will last the rest of the calendar year.

3. Will the buses drop my kids off at home after the program sessions?

a. Bus transportation will be provided to the school where each session will be held,
but parents are responsible for picking up their student after the sessions.

4. Are home schooled students, that live within the boundaries of the Mead School District,
allowed in this program?

a. Yes. If you have a homeschooled student that is located in the Mead School
District, they are encouraged to join. Parents will be responsible for all
transportation, to and from the schools.

5. lIs it okay if a Mead student attends a different school and wants to join a different sport
at a different school? (Ex: the player only wants to play flag football, but it’'s not available
at their school)

a. Yes. The parent will be responsible for transportation if a student registers for a
program that is not their school.

6. What is the difference between SYSA sports programs and the Mead After School
Program?

a. SYSA s not an after school program and is offered to anyone in the greater
Spokane area.

i. Example: A first grader will participate in 6 practices and 6 games and
receive a uniform and socks for $85.

b. The Mead Program is an after school program that is only for students within the
boundaries of the Mead School District. This program allows for students to work
on individual skill development.

i. Example: A first grader will participate in 4 soccer training sessions, after
school, for $40.

If you have any further questions, please contact catherine@sysa.com regarding the Mead After
School Program.
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